

## St Mary's and St John's CE School

"With God, all things are possible" (Matthew 19:26)

Telephone: 020 8202 0026 Email: office@smsj.london Website: www.smsj.london

Principal: Martin Serrão BA, MEd (Camb)

18th March 2019

Dear parents/carers,

## Year 7 Trip to the Jewish Museum, Camden - Thursday 2nd and Friday 3rd May

I am writing to inform you that as part of our Year 7 Religious Studies curriculum, we intend for all students to visit the Jewish Museum in Camden. This is an opportunity for students to deepen their understanding of other faiths, beliefs and practices. The trip will take place on **either** Thursday 2nd or Friday 3rd May. I will inform you of the exact day in due course.

During their visit our students will take part in two workshops. One which focuses on Shabbat and the second which focuses on foods with religious significance in Judaism.

Students will need to wear full school uniform and will need to bring a packed lunch. They will arrive at school in the morning and register in their respective PAMs as usual. We will then embark from school once registered, traveling by tube from Hendon to Camden accompanied by staff. We will return to school by tube and envisage that we will be dismissing from school by 3:30pm on the day of the trip.

There is a voluntary contribution for this trip of £8.50 per student to cover the cost of the workshops. Payment and permissions are to be made by via ParentPay by Friday 26th April.

The school runs a high number of trips, as we believe that these greatly add to the learning of our students. As such, much as we might like too, it is simply impossible to run the number of trips that we do, and to meet the cost from school funds. Consequently, we do ask that wherever possible parents make the full contribution due for the trip. On rare occasions, where we do not receive sufficient contributions, we reserve the right not to run, or to cancel, such a trip. Please note that payment for trips are non-refundable.

Payment should be made on parent pay by **Friday 26th April**. Please complete the permission slip below and return it to the Bennett House school office. However, please contact the school office to discuss any concerns or difficulties you may have in making this contribution.

Yours sincerely,

Assistant Principal - Community and SIAMS







## Year 7 Trip to the Jewish Museum, Camden - Thursday 2nd and Friday 3rd May

Name of Student:	PAM:
□ I give permission for my child to attend the Year 7 Tripchild will need to bring a packed lunch on the day and w	o to the Jewish Museum in Camden. I understand that my vill need to be in full school uniform
☐ I will make a voluntary contribution of £8.50 on Paren	rtPay.
Parent/Carer Name:	
Parent/Carer Signature:	











